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Captains Message  
 

Hello everyone. 
We hope that you are all managing to get some golf in just now and enjoying our great sport again. 
As you will be aware the clubhouse is now open for food and drinks with social distancing measures and 
sanitizing equipment in place. 
We are about to hold our first Gents Sunday competition (Provost Johnson Trophy) this weekend and would 
like it to be well supported. Please book your own times on BRS, sign in and return your scores via 
howdidido or PSI terminal and after your game why not come in to the club for a drink and something to eat. 
 
We welcome any support you could give us over the next few months in trying to finish off the 2020 season. 
 
The committee will be reviewing the situation on a regular basis and will update of any changes as soon as 
they can. 
Regards, 
 
Rob Carnegie 

 

Prize Draw 
 

Congratulations to this months winners; 
 
1st Brian Ritchie £60 
2nd Peter Stuart £40 
3rd Craig Traill £20 
4th Ron Aitken £10 
 
If you would like to take part in the prize draw please go to the 
members page on the web site and download the Standing 
order mandate or contact Debbie on admin@rmmgc.com. 

 

 

 

Catering 
 

 As part of the Club re-opening, Catering is once again be 
 available to the Members in the dining area and Beer Garden. 
 Given phased re-opening guidelines and the journey back to 
 normality, our caterer Peter, has informed us that his interim 
 core hours will be as follows: -  

 Monday - 11.30am – 5pm 
 Tuesday - 9.30am – 7pm 
 Wednesday - 9.30am – 5pm 
 Thursday - 9.30am – 5pm 
 Friday - 9.30am – 5pm 
 Saturday - 9.30am – 6pm 
 Sunday - 9.30am – 6pm 

 

 

We will continue to review these hours, and Peter has indicated that he will be flexible and adaptable to 
demand.  

 

Peter has been working on his Summer menu during lockdown and has produced a great selection. His 
business has inevitably suffered due to the Lockdown and the Club closure. In order to support his recovery 



plan, we have agreed the suspension of any members discount. His prices have been set with quality and 
value in mind.  

 

Members’ support of our Caterer, in what has been a difficult year for everyone, will be much appreciated. 
 
Afternoon Teas 
For those members still being cautious about venturing to the Club, Peter is also providing a home delivery 
service for Afternoon Teas. Details are posted on our Facebook page or you can contact him directly for 
more information. 
 

 

Membership Report 
 

 Membership Profile report  
 Ordinary Member 340 
 Life 113 
 Honorary 14 
 Junior 35 
 Intermediate 7 
 Student 9 
 Associate 82 
 International 3 
 Country 10 
 Temp Member 6 
 Total Membership 619 
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